

Dear Fourth Grade Student,

The fourth grade teachers have chosen a "Getting-To-Know-You" project for you to complete.

We are asking that all fourth graders create a collage about themselves. It can be made from pictures, words, drawings, etc. This project should be completed on poster board which is $22" \times 28"$. This will be your way of sharing facts about yourself or summer experiences with your classmates and teachers! So, be creative!!!

This collage will be due on the first day of school.

Enjoy your summer vacation. We can't wait to see your project in September and most of all YOU!!!

Sincerely,

The Fourth Grade Teachers

